
 

 

18th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 
Red Nose Day 2025 
 
As you may already know, Friday 21st March is Red Nose Day.  Our school is excited to be joining with many 
others around the UK to participate in this fundraising programme. 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/  
 
This will help students learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the whole of the UK and 
around the world.  
 
Students can wear their QEGS PE kit with half-zip top (blazer optional) or can wear a red accessory with 
school uniform (e.g. red socks, red hair accessory). ID card with lanyard must be worn and visible. 
 
We are asking parents (where they can) to pay £1 (additional donation welcome) via ParentPay or £1 can 
be given to their Form Tutor in cash. 
 
The Student Leaders will also be running events during the lunch break in the Sports Hall – please bring 
extra change/donations for cake, sweet stalls and games. 
 
Let’s make a big difference to the lives of children. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs K Starkie 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/

